
13 April 2016 

 

RE: RECEPTION BOAT TRIP – FRIDAY 20 MAY  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

We are organising a trip for the Reception children on a river boat, along the Huang Pu River. It will take place on 

Friday 20 May. 

 

We will be taking a school bus from the school to the river where we will board a chartered boat. The children will 

have a chance to have pictures by the boat, and then we will take a river cruise for approximately one hour. During 

this time the children will take in the spectacular views of the river. We will also be able to see other water 

transport in action and think about the different journeys they are on as well as the journey we are taking. 

 

The children will bring their snack from home and a water bottle to have on the boat. They might need a little bit 

more than usual as we will have our picnic lunch on arrival back at school. 

 

We would like to take at least ten parent helpers from each class. This will be organised on a first come, first 

served basis. 

 

We will have an information meeting for parents and helpers on the trip on Friday 13 May. If you are planning on 

helping on the trip you must attend the meeting. 

 

This is a really exciting opportunity for the children to take their learning outside! Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Emma Lunt 

Reception Leader 

 

���� 

 

RE: RECEPTION BOAT TRIP – FRIDAY 20 MAY  

 

Please return to class teachers by Friday 22 April 

 

I would like to help on the boat trip and I can come to the meeting. 

Name: ………………………………………………..………………………. 

Child’s name: ………………………………………………………………… 

Signed: ……………………………..………………………………………… 


